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I strongly oppose SB 210, which seeks to undermine our voting system. The changes 

proposed in SB 210 would disproportionately harm working people who can't get time 

of, as well as vulnerable groups such as senior citizens and individuals with 

disabilities. These populations rely on the convenience and accessibility of postal 

voting. Eliminating this system would create unnecessary barriers to democratic 

participation, further marginalizing those who already face challenges in casting their 

votes. 


